
There were two Alger brothers who settled in Scarborough. They 
"bought" land in the area that they named Dunstan.

The exact locations of their homes are not known because there are 
no remains left. Arthur Alger's home is believed to have been near 
what is now Dunstan Landing Road. There is a gully that runs 
diagonally from Dunstan Landing across to Carriage Crossing Lane 
where there has been some corn that is believed to be dated from 
the 1600s. This is believed to be the Alger home because there 
would not have been any earlier houses.

Andrew Alger's home is believed to have been a short distance away 
on Old House Creek. The creek runs between the Payne Road and 
U.S. Route 1 and the house is believed to be in this area.

There are two Milliken houses that are standing and some parts are 
believed to be from the early 1700s. There is also a Fabyan house 
that dates from the 1700s.

I hope this helps you. Thank you for your inquiry.


